Dear Jennifer Crum,

I'm writing to give my formal notice that I'll be leaving my role as speech-language pathologist for the 2022-2023 school year. Therefore, I resign my position at the end of my contract for the 2021-2022 school year.

I'm grateful for the opportunities I've been provided working with Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center for the past five years. I have also notified my special education director of my full-time placement at Northmor Local Schools that this will be my final year at MOESC.

Thank you,

Danielle Shreve

Daville Sprieve